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LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION

MEMORANDUM 02-02

To: Coal Operators and Interested Parties

From: Scott Fowler, Supervisor

Date: June 6, 2002

Re: Office Relocation

The Land Reclamation Division’s Springfield office will be moving to the new Department of
Natural Resources building on June 19, 2002. Our telephone numbers will remain the same, and will
be transferred to the new building the week of June 17th. If you experience problems contacting our
Springfield staff  by phone, we recommend you call our Benton office, (618) 439-9111, and contact
Clifford Holloway. If necessary he will be able to get a message to us.

Our computers will be disconnected on June 14 and hopefully be  up and running by June 24. E-mail
contact with us will likely be curtailed until the 24th. 

Our new mailing address is:

Illinois Department of Natural Resources
Office of Mines and Minerals
Land Reclamation Division
One Natural Resources Way
Springfield, Illinois 62701-1787

While our staff is dedicated to executing our duties as efficiently as possible, during this time of
physically moving our office staff and files, relocation of our telephone and computer services, and
becoming acclimated to the new location, delays in responding to the various inquires we receive
can be expected. As indicated above, if an emergency situation develops, feel free to contact our
Benton office for assistance. Your patience and understanding is greatly appreciated.


	Page 1

